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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 999 requires any individual under the employ of the Internal Revenue Service to obtain a 

written license from the Oklahoma Tax Commission before accessing the financial information 

of any citizen of this state in his or her capacity as an agent or employee of the Internal Revenue 

Service. Such individuals must provide their primary residence and place of employment 

address. The Commission shall make available to the public on its website a list of agents and 

employees of the Internal Revenue Service that are licensed. The list shall exclude the residential 

address of the individuals named.  
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